
Three ways to pay your 
monthly premium
Paying on time is important, so we’ve made it  
easy for you.

Your premium is the amount you pay each month for your health care coverage.  

It’s important to pay your premium on time because missing payments could 
result in your policy being canceled. And, if your policy is canceled due to 
nonpayment, you may not be eligible to enroll in health coverage again until the 
next annual Open Enrollment Period (OEP).  

There are three easy ways to make your payment: 

Online: Use your credit card, debit card or electronic funds transfer (EFT) 
to set up recurring payments or make a one-time payment online. You 
can manage or change your payment selections by logging in to your 
member account at member.priorityhealth.com. Setting up recurring 
payments is one of the easiest ways to make sure your payment is made 
on time.  

By mail: Mail your payment coupon and a check to:  
Priority Health 
3915 Momentum Place  
Chicago, IL 60689-5339 

Over the phone: Call us at 800.528.8762 to make a one-time payment or 
for any questions on making a payment. 

Scan the QR code or go 
to priorityhealth.com/ 
paybill for more 
information about your 
payment options. 

Questions?  
We’re happy to help. Call us at 800.528.8762 Monday-Thursday 7:30 a.m.-7 p.m., Friday 9 a.m.-5 p.m.  
or Saturday 8:30 a.m.-noon Eastern Time.   
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